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Dear Jennifer - 
  I don't know, at this late date/time, if you are attending the NMIDSDB meeting tonight.  
If you are or you know who is - and you wish to pass this along to the NMIDSDB during the public
comment phase - the NMIHOA would appreciate it.  
  This is really not a job for county employees; I am, however, attempting to get this information last-
minute to the NMIDSDB before their meeting.  
  There are technical reasons no one from the NMIHOA is presenting this at the NMIDSDB meeting; they
are Covid/Zoom meeting related and something that the NMIHOA must resolve.  I did not have this info to
pass along to them until late this afternoon, hence me sending it to you now in hopes that you would be
able to convey their opinion to the NMIDSDB.  
  If not so be it.  I will let the NMIHOA board know.  I will also let them know that if they wish to participate
in community hearings, a future practice of tardy decisions will foil their participation goal.  
  Thank you for your help, and if you cannot I completely understand.  Either way this will be a lesson to
the NMIHOA.    
 Sincerely appreciative,  Kim Smith 

To be stated to the NMIDSDB:
"Regarding the rezoning requests 20Z00018 and  20Z00019 of John Campbell Surveying/St. Luke's
Episcopal Church, the NMIHOA has no objections. Thank You."  

In Favor
20Z00018
St. Luke's Episcopal Church
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